NEW Curriculum Directors’

Virtual Professional Learning Series
2019 - 2020

The Georgia Department of Education’s Curriculum and Instruction Division
is proud to sponsor a NEW professional learning series each month from
September 2019 to February 2020 for new curriculum supervisors.

Each GoToMeeting webinar is designed to improve a new director’s
awareness of key GaDOE focus areas that will aid them in their new role.
The LIVE webinars will start at 10 AM and be approximately 30 minutes in
length. The sessions will also afford attendees with the opportunity to ask
qguestions with the presenters. Attendees of the August 6, 2019 meeting
will be automatically registered.

September 3 ¢ Federal Programs, John White, Director

October 1 » School Safety/Climate, Dr. Garry McGiboney, Deputy Superintendent
November 5 « Whole Child, Ashley Harris, Director

December 3 « CTAE, Dr. Barbara Wall, Director

January 14  Assessment, Jan Reyes, Director; Accountability, Paula Swartzburg,
Director

February 4 ¢ PBIS, Jason Byars, Program Manager; MTSS, Karen Suddeth, Program
Managers

Registration Information

All 2019 NEW Curriculum Directors’ Orientation participants will be automatically
enrolled in the monthly GoToMeeting. Each series will be recorded and placed on a
NEW webpage entitled “New Curriculum Instruction Supervisors”. It can be linked from
Curriculum and Instruction webpage https://www.gadoe.org/Curriculum-Instruction-
and-Assessment/Curriculum-and-Instruction/Pages/default.aspx

For More Information

Justin Hill, Director, (404) 463-4141, juhill@doe.k12.ga.us
or
Sheila White, (404) 463-0934, swhite @doe.k12.ga.us
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